

Comhshaol, Pobal agus Rialtas Áitiúil Environment, Community and Local Government



Office of the Minister

Please Quote Ref: REP4424/PH/13

19 December, 2013.

Mr. Thomas O'Neill,
Meetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department,
South Dublin County Council,
County Hall,
Tallaght,
Dublin 24.



Dear Mr. O'Neill,

I have been asked by Mr. Phil Hogan, T.D. Minister for the Environment, Community and Local Government, to acknowledge receipt of your recent letter in connection with the privatisation of Irish water.

This matter is currently being examined by Department officials and a response will issue as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,



Eddie Kiernan Private Secreta



